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California Advanced Homes Program 

Letter of Interest 
 

 

Dear CAHP team,  

 

I would like to participate in the California Advanced Homes Program (“Program”) with Pacific Gas and Electric for 

the _________________________________ (Project name) project located in __________________ (Project city). 

This project will be built by _____________________________________(Builder or custom homeowner name), and 

will have a total of __________ (Number of lots) lot(s). I understand that the Program is a statewide, residential 

new construction energy-efficiency program, funded by utility customers through the Public Purpose Programs 

surcharge. I am interested in improving the energy efficiency of my project using financial incentives, design 

assistance, and marketing support available through the Program.  

 

I agree to provide all required Program application documents and items within 90 calendar days of this letter of 

intent submittal. I am willing to consider efficiency recommendations that may improve the performance of my 

project significantly beyond Title 24 requirements. I am aware that my Title 24 documentation must be prepared by 

a Certified Energy Plans Examiner or Certified Energy Analyst, and that I am responsible for hiring a HERS rater to 

perform the energy efficiency verifications. Additionally, I agree to provide energy model revisions within 10 

business days of receiving the plan reviewer’s revision requests. 

 

I understand that if I fully comply with the Program timelines stated above, my project will be eligible to begin HERS 

testing and/or installing sheetrock and drywall on the date this letter of interest is received by the Program 

implementer. Further, I understand that if I do not comply with the Program timelines stated above, my project 

eligibility date will be revised to the date the Program plan review process is complete. I acknowledge that this 

letter of interest is not a guarantee of project eligibility, and that notice of project eligibility must come directly 

from the Program implementer. Further, I am aware that any lots that have HERS testing, or that have drywall 

and/or sheetrock installed prior to the project eligibility date will not be eligible to receive Program incentives.   

 

I understand that participation in the Program is voluntary, and that I am under no obligation to modify the design 

or construction of my project based on the resulting recommendations. I also understand that I will receive 

financial incentives only if I complete an agreement; that my eligibility is established by the utility, the performance 

of my project meets the Program requirements, and the energy-efficiency measures are installed and verified.  

 

 

Signature: ____________________________________           Date: ______________________________________ 

 

Printed Name: _________________________________           Company: ___________________________________ 

 

Phone Number: ________________________________            Email Address: _______________________________ 


